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Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 
Present – Jeff Reynolds, Mike Berry (Thorndike), Dave McDaniel (Jackson), Paige Ziegler 
(Montville), Robert Hogg (Troy), Dave Adamson (Freedom), John Benda (Unity), Kip Penney 
(Knox), Beth Soucie (Unity) 
 
January 17, 2019 

Meeting began at 7:03pm 
 
Motion made to approve the November 2018 minutes. Motion passed. 
 
We are now accepting textiles! 
 
Concerns about acceptance of textile scraps from sewing. Jeff will look into this.  
 
Discussion about the solar panels and their relationship to the power bill. In the summer we pay a 
larger bill, but in the winter realize the savings. It ends up balancing out. 
 
Motion to take current solar CD and turning it over at a higher interest rate. Motion passed. This 
will begin to exceed its current rate at 8 months and then we will see four years of that higher 
interest rate.  
 
The Freedom of Access Act warns us that email accounts used for municipal communication are 
subject to scrutiny, should such a condition arise.  
 
Motion to adjourn at 8:11pm. Motion passed. 
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